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REVISION TO NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTEREST 12-55 

 
OUTFALL INSTALLATION 

 
KANAWHA RIVER, MILE 38.6 

 
Reference Notice to Navigation Interest 12-55, dated 7 November 2012. The new completion date is now 
going to be on or about 21 December 2012. 
 
All other pertinent information remains unchanged. 
 
For your convenience, the following is from Notice to Navigation Interest 12-55: 

 
Notice is given that on or about 8 October 2012, Marine Solutions, Inc. will be installing a 36” diameter 
outfall for American Electric Power at the John Amos Power Plant, along the left descending bank of the 
Kanawha River, mile 38.6. 
 
The contractor’s floating plant will consist of one barge mounted crane.  There will not be a boat onsite at 
all times.  The crane operator will be monitoring marine channels 13.  Work will be conducted Monday 
through Friday, between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. and is expected to be completed on or about 
5 December 2012. 
 
During non-working hours the contractor’s floating plant will be moored at the work site and lighted 
according to regulations. 
 
Mariners are urged to transit at their slowest safe speed to minimize wake and proceed with caution. 
 
              
        

         
         
         
 


